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NEW DELHI 

FILCOM CIRCULAR NO. 5 - Q.OIC, 

Subject: Call to Support Philippine Participation in Ashirwad 
International Theater Festival 2016, 30 March 2016 

The Embassy of the Philippines wishes to inform the Filipino community in India that 
Teatro Guindegan, the Resident Company of La Salle University-Ozamiz will be 
performing its production, "Patched", during the inaugural Ashirwad International 
Theater Festival 2016 in Begusarai, Bihar, India on 30 March 2016 (time of the 
performance will be announced later). 

The Embassy calls on the Filipino community to support the performance of Teatro 
Guindegan by watching the play "Patched" on the aforementioned date. 

Interested parties may directly contact Mr. Felimon B. Blanco, Artistic Director of 
Teatro Guindegan, by emailing him at fbb1973@yahoo.com for details/updates of the 
performance. 

The Embassy will appreciate the Filipino community's support of this showcase of 
Filipino talent in India. 

21 March 2016 
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